
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

 

                                                                                                                                         19th June 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

There’s still time to buy raffle tickets to help us to fund the Beach party, they are for sale at 50p 

each and we have some lovely prizes, I will be selling them at the end of each school day or you 

can buy them from the school office. The Beach party will take place straight after school until 

5.00 on Thursday 22nd June. Children can come to school in their party clothes. There is no cost or 

ticket required, we hope that everyone can join in the fun. 

 

Please join us on Wednesday 

28th June in the school hall at 

2.45 to hear the junior school 

orchestra play, they have learnt 

some fantastic music that they 

will be showcasing at the 

Bridgewater Hall on Wednesday 

5th July and Stockport Town Hall 

on Monday July 10th. I’m so 

proud of them, the instruments are extremely difficult to play and some of the instruments are 

very big and heavy as well. 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

On Thursday 6th July members of  our 

School Council are going to be 

ambassadors at Chester Zoo.  They will 

have a stall and will be sharing  their 

knowledge of songbirds around the world 

with visitors to the zoo. I’m so proud of 

our children, they are wonderful 

ambassadors and can always be relied on 

to promote our school values. 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who is applying sun 

cream and sending in sun hats, please 

continue to do this until the end of term as 

the UV levels will remain high for the next 

two months.  Please note that we are not 

allowed to apply sun cream for your child, it 

must be done at home.   

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Hill 

Diary Dates  

 Thursday 22nd June – Beach Party straight after school until 5.00 

 Tuesday 27th June – Year 5 visit to the Mosque 

 Tuesday 27th June – EYFS visit to the farm 

 Wednesday 28th June - 2.45 Come and hear the Junior orchestra play in the school hall at 2.45 

 Monday 3rd July – Year 5 and 6 residential 

 Tuesday 4th July – Year 4 trip to the Synagogue  

 Wednesday 5th July – Year 5 and 6 playing at the Bridgewater Hall with the Halle orchestra  

 Friday 7th July – Year 5 trip to Lyme Park  

 Monday 10th July – Children in Key stage 2 playing in the orchestra at the Town Hall Stockport 
at 7.00 p.m. 

 Friday 14th July – Transition day, children meet their new teacher 

 Friday 14th July – End of year school reports sent home 

 Tuesday 18th July – KS2 Dress rehearsal  
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 Tuesday 18th July – Meet your child’s new teacher, teachers will be available from 3.30 – 5.00. 

 Wednesday 19th July KS2 performance 

 Friday 21st July – 2.45 guitar and ukulele performance in the hall  

 Monday 24th July – 1.30 EYFS and KS1 Sports day 

 Tuesday 25th July – 1.30 KS2 Sports day 

 Tuesday 25th July – Year 6 leavers party  

 Thursday 27th July – Break up for summer. 

 Monday 4th September – INSET day 

 Tuesday 5th September – Children return to school 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 

Mrs Woodworth – Betty, for improvement in independent writing and always being the best that she 
can be. 
Miss Irving – Harry, for persevering in his work and making sure it is done to best of his ability. 
Mrs Burke – Leo, for his great attitude in the classroom all week. 
Miss Brownrigg – Muhammed, for excellent participation in our class TTRS tournament. 
Mr Fenwick – Ammar, for always setting an excellent example of co-operation and respect.  
Mrs Davies – Katy, for her fantastic attitude to the Year 6 production 
Mrs Parker – Aneurin, for an excellent first week back after the holidays. 
 
This week’s Headteacher’s awards were given to Hannah for aiming high in all subjects and Alyssa for 
excellent musical knowledge 
 

The class with the best attendance last week was Mrs Burke’s class with 96% 

Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 

each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 4 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is @LadybridgePS  
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The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 
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